Dear Unique members,
 
When you first joined us you completed a database form with your details. You may not realise it but this information is absolutely vital to our work to improve understanding and awareness of rare chromosome disorders. We use it every day. 
 
We need to update this information and run a rolling programme of sending out forms to ask you to provide up to date information for us. In the past we have posted out printed copies of the forms but, with ever-increasing postal charges, this is very expensive. To help us save funds which could be better spent on frontline services such as our helpline and information service, we ask you to consider having your database form sent by email as an encrypted, password-protected pdf file.  If you would still prefer to receive a paper copy of your form, that is fine, we can still do that.  
 
Whatever your choice, please reply to Beverly at beverly@rarechromo.org to let her know your full name, preferred email address (and membership number if you can remember it) and whether you want the electronic  or paper version of your form.  
 
If you have moved house since last contacting us, please let me have your new home address as well so that I can update your records. 

Many thanks for your support and kindest regards,

Beverly Searle
Unique CEO
